
A  FIFTY-MEMBER  GROUP  OF
REPRESENTATIVES OF THE “ARIS”
FOOTBALL  TEAM  OF  GREECE
VISITS THE PATRIARCHATE
On Thursday, July 22/August 4, 2022, the Greek football team
“Aris” from Thessaloniki visited the Patriarchate.

This group came and asked for His Beatitude’s blessing for its
football match. His Beatitude blessed them and wished them
spiritual and football success.
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